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From: "Roger N. Clark" <rclark@usgs.gov> 
Sent: Thu, 02 sep 2010 14:43:02 
To: FOIA0105@usgs.gov 
subject: [Fwd: Re: oil paper and aviris update?] 

-------- original Message --------

subject: Re: oil paper and aviris update? 

Date: 

From: 

Fri, 28 May 2010 12:13:46 -0600 

Todd M Hoefen <thoefen@usgs.gov> 

To: rclark@speclab.cr.usgs.gov, Roger N Clark <rclark@usgs.gov>, Gregg 

A swayze <gswayze@usgs.gov> 

References: <201005280502.04S52Niw006425@speclab1.cr.usgs.gov> 

We got some input from vic this morning. 

From this mornings meeting is sounds as though we will be working on 

vic's report first. After that, we will continue modifying your mapping 

routine and results. I don't think we will have anything to review for 

a little while. Gregg might have a better timeline though. 

Todd 

Todd M. Hoefen 

Geophysicist 

u.s. Geological survey 

MS 964, Box 25046 

Denver Federal Center 
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Denver, CO 80225 USA 

thoefen@usgs.gov 

(303) 2 36-2456 

1083196262-12564-19589-181-95 

From: 

To: 

Cc: 

"Roger N. cl ark" <rcl ark@speclabl. cr. usgs. gov> 

gswayze@usgs.gov, thoefen@usgs.gov 

rclark@usgs.gov 

OS/27/2010 11:06 PM Date: 

subject: oil paper and aviris update? 

Gregg, Todd, 

How about an update? 

What is the status of the paper? Can I see the latest draft 

before it goes into review? 

Did either of you attend the aviris telecon about the future 

of aviris on the spill? If so, what happened? 

Roger 
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